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Mr. Brett Levanto

Vice President of Operations
Aeronautical Repair Station Association
121 North Henry Street
Alexandria, VA 22314

Dear Mr. Levanto:

Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Office of Safety Standards is in receipt of your
June 26, Part 145 Letter of Compliance followup. After receiving your original letter to
John Duncan, on May 29, 2018, the Aircraft Maintenance Division, Repair Station Branch
submitted a revision update to FAA Order 8900.1.

The "Part 145 Letter of Compliance" policy was removed from FAA Order Volume 2,
Chapter 11, Section 1 and was published on April 09, 2019 under change 655.

We are sending an identical response to each of the cosigners of your letter.

The FAA appreciates your input and your request. If you have any additional questions
regarding this letter, please contact the Aircraft Maintenance Division at (202) 267-1675.

Sincerely,

Rick Domingo '
Executive Director, Flight Standards Service
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Ms. Sarah MacLeod

Executive Director

Aeronautical Repair Station Association
121 North Henry Street
Alexandria, VA 22314

Dear Ms. MacLeod:

Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Office of Safety Standards is in receipt of your
June 26, Part 145 Letter of Compliance followup. After receiving your original letter to
John Duncan, on May 29, 2018, the Aircraft Maintenance Division, Repair Station Branch
submitted a revision update to FAA Order 8900.1.

The "Part 145 Letter of Compliance" policy was removed from FAA Order Volume 2,
Chapter 11, Section 1 and was published on April 09, 2019 under change 655.

We are sending an identical response to each of the cosigners of your letter.

The FAA appreciates your input and your request. If you have any additional questions
regarding this letter, please contact the Aircraft Maintenance Division at (202) 267-1675.

Sincerely,

Rick Domingo
Executive Director, Flight Standards Service


